
LKA	International,	Inc.	
3724	47th	Street	Ct	NW	
Gig	Harbor,	WA	98335	

(253)	514-6661	

	

December	4,	2019	

	

Stephanie	Mitchell	
Division	of	Reclamation	Mining	&	Safety	
101	S.	3rd	St.,	Suite	301	
Grand	Junction,	CO	81501	

	

RE:	Golden	Wonder	Mine	-	Request	for	extension	of	time	to	implement	corrective	
actions.	

	

Dear	Ms.	Mitchell,	

The	purpose	of	this	letter	is	to	request	additional	time	to	implement	the	corrective	actions	
requested	in	your	last	property	inspection	report	dated	Oct.	3,	2019.	

As	you	know,	the	Golden	Wonder	is	located	at	an	elevation	of	nearly	10,000	feet.	By	the	
time	we	rec’d	your	inspection	report	there	was	little	time	to	discuss	the	problem	with	the	
engineers	who	designed	the	treatment	system	and	then	engage	a	contractor	to	make	the	
required	improvements	before	freezing	temperatures	made	working	with	the	drainage	
treatment	system	very	problematic.	

Accordingly,	we	respectfully	request	that	you	grant	us	an	extension	of	time	to	implement	
your	corrective	actions.		We	estimate	that	the	snow	will	be	off	the	ground	by	mid	May	when	
we’ll	inspect	the	site	and	devise	a	plan.	After	that,	it	will	take	at	least	30-40	days	to	engage	a	
contractor	and	do	the	work.	We	estimate	that	we	can	have	the	work	completed	and	ready	
for	inspection	by	no	later	than	July	15,	2020.	

Respectfully	submitted,	

	

	

Kye	Abraham	
President	
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